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We are living at this address since 984, We paid TOLL for M 4 till it was abolished. As a Engineer 
who worked for the Department of Public Works, I don't see any need for us to pay a toll for the 
new additions for the M4 as we have already paid the TOLL for years. It is the responsibility of the 
Government to see people get better roads for the Tax they pay and additonal charge as Toll is a 
bad precedent. 


